Board of Management Agreed Report
May 30th 2024

The Board met on May 30*" 2024.

The Board will organise an event in memory of Velda O Bradaigh, present Board member,
who passed recently.

The Transition Year Policy, The Anti-Bulying Policy, The School Uniform Policy and The Child
Protection Statement were reviewed.

The Board adopted the list of School Needs and Priorities for the next two years.

The school’s appreciation of the work of all Board members was expressed.

The new Board of Management will meet on October 15% 2024.



